Never Forgotten Honor Flight board and volunteers:

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for the wonderful day on April 24, 2018. I am especially thankful that my Minnesota father was able to come here and go on this flight. He may not have been able to go on a flight if he had to wait back home or it would have been extremely inconvenient for him and for me, his guardian. He is not a real emotional guy, but apparently it is all that he has talked about since getting home and getting photos printed to show his friends.

My sister asked me to speak at their Memorial Day ceremony in Janesville, MN. I am going to brag about your organization as part of my speech! I will also strongly encourage any veterans that I know to get their name on the list for a future flight. It is an amazing experience.

I hope that you will thank our photographer for the wonderful pictures. He did a great job of capturing some of the emotion of the day and to include most/all of the group members in photos. I am still sorting through them all. It is taking awhile because I am reliving the day as I look at them.

I will be sure to participate in future fundraisers for the Honor Flight and will consider signing up again to be a guardian or medical personnel (I am a nurse practitioner). I also will continue to send memorials to your organization as my veteran friends pass away. This is a very worthy cause.

Sincerely,

Ruth Nelson-Lau

Guardian, Honor Flight #31

ut Nelson- lan